20 nexalps 2024 roga pexTop BhICIIEH MKOIBI HAPOIHBIX KCKYCCTB (AKaIEMMH )
Onnbra [lerpoBHa PriOHMKOBA OblTa HarpaxacHa [loueTHol rpamMoToi
3akoHoaarensHOro codpanus Cankr-IleTepOypra 3a nmpodeccuoHaIn3M,
OTBETCTBEHHOCTb, UCTIOJIHEHUE JOPKHOCTHBIX 0053aHHOCTEH HA BHICOKOM YPOBHE
¥ aKTMBHOE B3aMMOJCHCTBUE C OpraHaMy rocyAapCTBEHHOM BIacTu
Cankr-IleTepOypra.

Bpyuan noueTHyro Harpaay B TOP>KECTBEHHOM 00cTaHOBKE MapuUHCKOTo JBOpIA
npeaceaarens 3akonoaarenbHoro Coopanust Cankr-IlerepOypra A.H. benbckuid.

[To3npaBnsieM yBaxkaeMyro Onbry [leTpoBHY ¢ BEICOKOH OLIEHKOH €€ TpyAa U
JKENTaeM JANbHEHIIINX YCIEXO0B B J€JIE€ BO3POKACHUS, COXPAHEHUS M PA3BUTHSI
TPAIULIMOHHBIX XYJ0XKECTBEHHBIX MPOMBICTIOB Poccuu, MOArOTOBKU
BBICOKOKJIACCHBIX CMELUAMCTOB B 3TOH 00nacTh!



On December 20, 2024, Olga Petrovna Rybnikova, Rector
of the Higher School of Folk Arts (Academy), was awarded an Honorary
Certificate by the Legislative Assembly of Saint-Petersburg for her
professionalism, responsibility, high-level performance of official duties and active
cooperation with the state authorities of Saint-Petersburg.
The honorary award was presented in a ceremonial setting at the Mariinsky Palace
by A.N. Belsky, Chairman of the Saint-Petersburg Legislative Assembly.

We congratulate the esteemed Olga Petrovna on this high recognition of her work
and wish her further success in reviving, preserving, and developing traditional
Russian arts and crafts, as well as training highly skilled professionals in this field!



